
 

 

To,         Date: 27th September 2023 
The Manager 
Listing Dept. 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
MH- IN 
Scrip Code: 543644 
 
Subject: Reply to the query - Certificate under regulation 40(10) 
 
Dear Sir/Maám 
 
With reference to the above mentioned subject and the query raised by the BSE Ltd we would like to 
submit the correct enclosure-Certificate under regulation 40(10) of the SEBI LODR, 2015 for the year 
ended on 31st March, 2023. 
Also we would like to confirm that there were no changes made into the original certificate. 
 
You are requested to take the same on your records. 
 
We assure you all compliance and shall adhere to the same. 
 
For InfoBeans Technologies Ltd 
 
 
 
 
Surbhi Jain 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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